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Joint Standing Committee on Audit  
 

 Legislative Review of the Auditor General Act 2006 
 
The President of the Legislative Council seeks the services of a suitable person or organisation to be 
appointed by the Joint Standing Committee on Audit to conduct the legislative review of the Auditor 
General Act 2006 as required by section 48 of that Act. 
 
Interested parties can obtain a copy of the Request for Quote from the: 

• Joint Standing Committee on Audit’s website at www.parliament.wa.gov.au/jac (select 
‘Review of the Auditor General Act 2006’); or 

• Legislative Council Committee Office, Ground Floor, 18-32 Parliament Place, West Perth. 
 
Offers may be submitted by hand, post, or electronically (to auditcte@parliament.wa.gov.au). 
Offers must be received by 4.00pm on Monday, 29 February 2016. 
 
 
For further information contact: 

 
Suzanne Veletta 

Clerk Assistant (Committees) 
Legislative Council Committees Office 

Telephone: 9222 7250 
 

 
Hon Ken Travers MLC 

 
 

http://www.parliament.wa.gov.au/jac
mailto:auditcte@parliament.wa.gov.au

